
 

 

January 2020 

Changed traffic conditions on Coles Street, Jesmond from 
Monday 20 January  

The NSW Government is funding the construction of a shared path bridge over 
Newcastle Road as part of early work for the Newcastle Inner City Bypass between 
Rankin Park and Jesmond. 

Transport for NSW and construction partner, Daracon Contractors, started work on the shared path bridge 
in November 2019. 

Coles Street will be reduced to one lane between Steel Street and Hill Street from Monday 20 January for 
eight months, weather permitting. 

How will the work affect you? 
Coles Street will allow eastbound traffic only between Steel Street and Hill Street to allow work to continue 
on the new shared path bridge. Motorists will access Coles Street via Steel, Robert and Hill streets. 

We have consulted emergency services, City of Newcastle and other service providers in planning for the 
temporary restrictions. 

Traffic changes 
There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. Partial lane closures and a 
reduced 40km/h speed limit will be in place. Travel times may be affected by up to five minutes.  

Motorists using Steel Street are no longer able to turn right onto Newcastle Road, to ensure the safety of 
road users and workers. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic 
updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 
If you would like to provide feedback or have any questions about this work, please contact our project 
team on 1800 818 433 (24 hours) or email jesmondbridge@daracon.com.au. 

For more information about the Newcastle Inner City Bypass between Rankin Park and Jesmond, visit 
rms.nsw.gov.au/rp2j or email rp2j.community@aurecongroup.com 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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Location of work on Coles and Steel streets, Jesmond 

KEY 
      One way traffic 
     (eastbound only) 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 818 433. 

No right turn out of 
Steel Street  
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